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Rejected Design Concept

One design concept that we discarded was stacking the bins vertically. The reason we considered this idea was because apparently we wouldn't have to sort the poms we put in the bins. We rejected the idea because of several reasons. It would be very difficult to stack the bins perfectly on top of each other. It also would be easier just to harvest all of the poms and sort them into the bins. Members who supported the stacking thought that we could add support to the bins using structural pieces. We rejected this idea because we have limited structural pieces and we need to use them in the bots. A third reason we rejected the stacking idea is because it would be very difficult to lift one bin and it would take a relatively high amount of motors. Also, we weren't sure if the judges might change their ruling on if the poms wouldn't need to be sorted if the bins were stacked vertically.

